
Support In Favor of HB 1236 

Chairman Porter and members of House Energy and Natural Resouces Committee 

My name is Christopher Jorde and I am a lifelong resident and sportsman of North Dakota.  I am asking 
you to please support that hunting and fishing license fees and application fees may be used only for 
department programs and administration unrelated to CWD.  I do believe CWD is a real disease but due 
to its very low positives found in North Dakota that our sportsman dollars would be better invested in 
EHD research or habitat development for the sportsman and the wildlife of North Dakota.  Thank You for 
your consideration. 

I am asking for a DO PASS vote on HB 1236 

Christopher Jorde 

Towner, ND 

701-240-8696 

 


